

November 21, 2011

Mr. Joseph Piemont President & Chief Operating Officer Carolinas Healthcare Systems P.O. Box 32861 Charlotte, NC 28232-2861

Dear Mr. Piemont:

This letter is in response to the November 14, 2011 letter from Scott Moroney to Dr. Wynn Mabry. As you all know, Mecklenburg County in 2008 established a Consolidated Human Services Agency, of which I am the Director. Communications with respect to the Restated Consolidated Shared Programs Joint Undertaking Agreement should be addressed to me.

The County is aware of the provisions of the Agreement cited in Mr. Moroney's letter and will provide notice, if necessary, to CHS in due time. While we are appreciative of the offer of a meeting with Ms. Faulk, of more value to the County at the present would be the expeditious receipt of the budgetary, financial, human resources and other program information requested several weeks ago as part of the transition process. This information is necessary for the County to make the best informed decisions. Thank you for your cooperation.

Best regards,

Harry L. Jones, Sr. County Manager

Cc: Mie

Michelle Lancaster

Bobby Cobb Dr. Wynn Mabry